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Dear First Responders,

Your role is critical— not only in providing rapid emergency response and lifesaving care, but

also in educating the public and preventing crises before they occur. Your tireless efforts are

truly appreciated. 

As your State Senator, I understand the challenges that many organizations face, including

securing the  necessary resources you need to stay strong, effective, and fully equipped. 

Enclosed in this booklet, you will find a variety of grant opportunities designed to support

the essential work you do. Each grant description includes information about the program's

requirements and deadline date, as well as a link to the relevant page. Should you choose to

pursue a grant opportunity, please let me know, and I will provide a letter of support to

submit with your application. 

 

Again, I want to thank you for your selfless service and steadfast commitment to the safety

and well-being of our communities. Should you have any questions or need more

information, don’t hesitate to reach out to my office at helming@nysenate.gov or by phone

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/pamela-helming
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/fire-departments-ems-provider


at 315-568-9816.


